
SUNDAY SCHOOL REPORT 

September 1973 - June 1974 

Registration for Sunday School was held on the third Sunday in 
sentember. 161 students t1ere registered. l·Je had. a staff of 11 
te~chers, 3 substitutes, and 3 administrative ass1stants. 

·classes received Communion on a rotating basis from ~?tober.through 
December. urs. Rose Garjian and Hrs. Rosemary SoovaJ1an, N1th the 
help of the class mothers, provided the light breakfast for the 
children after Communion. 

In october we held a "Pot Luck. Supper" which \<Tas quite successful. 
nany thanks to our Social Staff members who ·1.-mrked very hard on 
this project. 

our Christmas partv was held on December 16th immediately after 
classes. He served a light lunch follm'led by varied activities 
by the children. There t·Tas a large turnout, and we had a most 
enjoyable time. The Christmas Communion took place on January 6, 
1974. Easter Communion "t-ras on April 13, 1974. It was highlighted 
by an Easter egg hunt. 

The sunday School held a very successful Palm Sunday Dinner. A 
chicken dinner "t-ras served, and afterwards a program 'tY'as presented. 
The children who had maintained a perfect attendance record through­
out the entire Lenten period were rewarded with a chocolate bunny. 

During the Spring, Yeretzgin Violet I~asparian and Hrs. Rollin 
Hateosian attended a seminar for Sunday School teachers. It was 
held at the Cathederal in Ne't'r York. The main topic of this seminar 
dealt with the use of audio visual aids in teaching as a supplement 
in educating the children. Both of our representatives found it very 
interesting, and t.he entire staff benefited by their having attended. 

On June 9th, closing ceremonies \-rere held. There t'lere three graduates 
this semester. There were very fet'l because of a net'l policy adopted by 
the staff which maJ~es it necessary for lOth grade pupils to meet 
certain requirements. The three pupils trrho did graduate met those 
requirements. At tbis time the students with good attendance records 
't•rere given their pins. 

Ne look back on the 1973-74 season as a very successful year. Once 
again the ent~re staff met their tasks with dedication and enthusiasm. 
Ne thank them. · 
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